
Memo 
To: Board of Supervisors 

From: Supervisor Jack Sweeney 

Date: 1 1 /26/2007 

Re: BOS Meeting 1 1-27-07, Item 62 - EDWPA Funding Agreement 

The proposed EDWPA funding agreement, item 27, from the June 19, 2007, Board 
of Supervisors Meeting has been proposed to be amended by the attached 
document. The amendment was unanimously approved by those present at the 
EDWPA meeting on November 7,2007. 

The differences in the two documents are found in the Contribution Schedule, 
Section 1.4.1 as to when payment is made and in Reconciliation of Payments, 
Section 1.5.1 which allows GDPUD to irrevocably opt out. Also, Section 4, Intent 
was added to the document. 
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